
From: Alex McCumber 
Sent: August 18, 2021 3:00 PM 
To: Gary Pemberton <GPemberton@victoria.ca> 
Cc: ; ED <ed@oaklandsca.com> 
Subject: Re: Neighbourhood Boundary report 

From the position of the OCA, the proposed revisions to the boundaries are of benefit to 
the Oaklands community as it would capture the Haultain corners area to be fully inside 
the Oaklands boundary and include our neighbours caught between Bay and Haultain 
who are currently annexed from their Fernwood neighbourhood by Bay St. There also 
may be some enthusiasm for those caught in the North Jubilee boundary who already 
identify as Oaklands residents. 

The OCA is generally supportive of the changes and has no opposition to the proposal 
as the changes are only beneficial to our neighbourhood. 

Sincerely, 

Alex McCumber 
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